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To the Planning Inspectorate

I would oppose the new A303 Stonehenge Scheme.

It is opposed by World Heritage  As Stonehenge is unique.
It undermines 60% of site where  precious archeology is still underway.
Car travel will become increasingly unattractive due to climate change or be more gentle
with electric cars.
The cost benefit of whole scheme is extravagant.

Please do not re approve this Scheme for such a precious site.

Julie Tisdall
 




